
May 3rd, 2018 

 
I want to give a big thanks to everyone that helped at the spring fling 

dance.  We had so much fun and it was a huge success.  Hope to see you 

all out at the next one in the fall.   

May’s car free Fridays will be May 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th.  Please try to 
walk/bike/scoot into school on these day. 
 
The Northridge team did awesome at the TC 10 on Sunday.  We had a 
bunch of students from our school running to represent Northridge.  Way to go to all runner, students and 
Parents.  See below for an awesome photo of our proud school team.  
 
Just a reminder to any families that ordered hanging flower baskets last month, delivery is Wednesday May 9th 
and pick up is the same day from 3pm-5pm.  If you can’t make it that day please contact Nicky at 
nickyreid@live.com ASAP. 
 
Our annual school supply fundraiser will be happening again later this month.  We will send home the order 
forms later this month.  On-line ordering will be available and is much easier.  The school PAC receives 10% back 
from all on-line orders.  School supplies will be delivered to the school in late August for pick up.  Any questions 
please email Linsay at l.szteina@gmail.com 
 
Bike to school week is coming up May 28-June 1.  we encourage all students to come to school in any way other 
than than a vehicle.  Every child that comes to school on a bike, scooter, foot or wagon will be entered for daily 
prizes as well as everyone will get a prize at the outside table.  I am looking for a few parents to help run the 
outside table each morning from 8:15-8:45.  If you can do this please email Linsay at l.szteina@gmail.com. 
Thanks, we cant do this without your help!! 
 
On May 18th from 6:30-8pm we are hosting a parent education night to help us understand how to prepare for 
After the Disaster.  Topics covered will be; school emergency plans for student safety, how to find and reunite 
with your family and personal and family preparedness.  Our school will be one of the schools to go through 
with an entire reunification drill and this info session will give you as parents the information needed to make it 

a success.  Please register by May 14th to Linsay at l.szteina@gmail.comError! Hyperlink reference 

not valid. 
 
Attached you will find a flyer with several disaster and emergency kits for sale.  Pleas look at this as Northridge 
parents get a 25% discount on everything.  These kits can help save lives.   
 
Our Fun Fair is happening on June 22 from 5-8.  We will be sending the call out for volunteers later this month.  
We are still looking for game sponsors, silent auction items and items for our classroom baskets.  If you have 
anything to donate to silent auction please email Kara at karalee@shaw.ca.  Our raffle tickets will be sent home 
later this month…..keep your eyes peeled for our fantastic raffle prizes.   
 
If you or someone or someone is looking to sell your home or buy a home, Manbir Samra from Pemberton 
Holmes has partnered up with the Northridge PAC.  Any sale that is completed Manbir will donate a minimum of 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, May 23rd at 

6:30pm in the staff room 
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$500 to Northridge PAC to be used to help better our school.  Please see attached letter to learn more 
information.  
 
Check us out on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/.  It’s a great way to keep up to date on 
what’s going on at the school. 
 
Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread and the Bottle Depot.  Check out 

the school website for more information about these fundraisers. 

We are compiling a list of caregivers that offer daycare services, can help on pro D days or can take in kids during 

school closures.  If you would like to be added to this list please sent your name, number, email address and 

ages of kids you can care for to l.szteina@gmail.com 

For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

 

 

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC 
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